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A reminder that my office hours have changed.  I will still be here 25hrs. 

a week but my hours will be Tuesdays 8-4:30, Wednesdays 8-4:00, and 

Thursdays 8-4:30.  I will no longer be here on Mondays and Fridays. 

Teen Tech Support: Starting in Late September Barlow HS students will 

be coming in after school for a series of hands on help for mastering 

how to use your iphone, ipad, laptop, and social media such as 

Facebook.  We will also have the desk top computers available for 

those who would like help with that. Exact dates DBT. Those of you that 

think you might be interested can call or email me to sign up. 

Small Group Tour with lunch at the newly opening Sturges Ridge of 

Fairfield: Early October I will be taking a group of seniors in the ESC van 

to this brand new senior living option.  Please join us even if you are 

just curious about what they offer.  Exact date TBD but if you think you 

are interested please call so I can put your name on the list. 

New To Medicare: Thursday September 20th 5:30-7pm I will be having 

Lisa from SWCAA present at the Easton Public Library to answer 

Medicare questions for the newbies and those who have been on 

Medicare for a while but have questions.  Refreshments will be served.  

Please call me so that I can reserve your spot. 

Individual appointments for Medicare Annual Enrollment Period: Tues 

October 23rd 10-2 & Thursday November 15th 10-2 ESC computer 

room. Call me to reserve your spot. 


